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now open 



Professional behaviour matters.  We want to ensure the medical students of today 
are the excellent doctors of tomorrow, so we’ve produced new guidance to help 
them on this journey. 

Support for medical schools
We’ve also updated our guidance for medical schools.  This supports them in dealing 
with concerns about students’ professionalism and fitness to practise issues.

Respond to the consultation  
by 11 November
Tell us your views on both guidance documents  
by taking part in our consultation at 
www.gmc-uk.org/studentprofessionalism




